
Our St. Clair Youth Basketball 

League will again be working with 

our Boys and Girls                          

Basketball programs to offer an    

opportunity to participate in basketball this winter. 

 

Practices will be held on Sunday afternoons, starting November 12.  It is important that 

your son or daughter attend the practices throughout the season!   

 

Girls from 1:00—2:30 pm    

Boys from 2:30—4:00 pm 
 

Additional practices could be held depending on the availability of the gyms in the          

evenings.    
 

Games will be played on Saturdays, beginning in December (Dec.  9, 16 and Jan 6, 13, 20).   
 

Fee - $75 by November 10  - - -  Players need black shorts. 
 

 

 

If you are interested in coaching this year,                                                                

please email Brad at bodonnell@stclaircyclones.org 

 

When you pay online, that will register your child!   

Click Here to Register Online Now! 

** SCHEDULES WILL BE EMAILED OUT** 

 

Open to Students in Grades 4-6 

Registration 

Deadline 

Nov. 10 

mailto:bodonnell@stclaircyclones.org?subject=Youth%20Coach
https://stclaircyclones.revtrak.net/community-education/#/list

